
 

During the Session meeting held on May 20, 2024: 

• Luke Mabry, Pastor of Matthews Presbyterian Church, was introduced as Sardis'  
liaison from the Presbytery's Committee on Ministry. 

• Proposed changes to the Property Usage Guidelines to: 

a) Allow rental of church facilities by for-profit entities 

b) Allow Scouts to use church facilities at a reduced rate for specified individual 
functions were approved. 

• Amendments recommended by the Sardis Gift Trust commission to the Sardis Gift 
Trust Investment Policy were approved. 

• The recommendation from the Personnel Ministry to move Amanda Hooks from 
interim to permanent Children's Ministry Coordinator was approved. 


